
Sayyed Ammar Al-Hakim Welcomes the Governor of Wasit Province

 

Sayyed Ammar Al-Hakim, head of the Iraqi Islamic Supreme Council, welcomed in his office in

Baghdad the governor of Wasit province Malek Khalaf Al-Wadi on Wednesday 26/08/2015.

His Eminence stressed the need to provide services to citizens and follow-up their problems and

their legitimate requirements, calling on officials in the province to go down the street, get

acquainted with the suffering of Wasit province people directly and to develop possible

solutions.


